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HEADLIGHT 

Issue 50 is at the printer.  Kerry Cochran and I have been trying to help line up articles for the next few 
issues.  I have contacted Scott Lawson at the Plumas Museum and we are working on some reciprocal 
article publication.  Also reaching out to past convention presenters and others. 

While helping set up the mailing for this issue, Kerry and I discovered an issue with our billing procedure 
on the dealer sales, as well as a need to follow up with potential new dealers.  For this issue, we are 
going to handle the dealer sales direct from the museum store and will likely need assistance from KC 
and the store staff.  We should have more details at the meeting. 

 

TRAIN SHEET 

Matt Elems let me know the Train Sheet is in layout right now. 
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